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            Thank you for your support during the last 12 years. 

   Here’s the latest news from the children you have been supporting. 

 
For 12 years you have partnered with us to support 54 children in Kinshasa Congo in their education and maturation. 

Students who were in Grade 1 when we started are now entering their graduation year! 

 

Education:  Almost 20 students have already graduated 

high school, and this year eight of them are hoping to attend 

University - six for their first year, 

and one girl (Tshanda) for her third 

year.  Each needs $1,000 Cdn for 

tuition and books for the year.   

 

To cover their other school costs 

they are working at kiosks like this, 

and making cement bricks for sale 

in the neighbourhood.  They’d love 

to have you help them with their tuition – by cheque or on-line.  

 

The eighth student Guillan, seen on the right, is in his final year of medical school, 

and his fees are almost completely covered by generous donors.  Thank you! 

 

Nutrition: Food prices keep rising.  The orphans are now eating better because we raised our monthly food 

support by US$1000 to US$2250, which is $800 Cdn more than we 

currently bring in monthly.  To sustain this beyond 2018, we need to 

raise more funds, especially in regular monthly support. 

Here we see the former cook and some of the older children preparing 

cassava leaves for a sauce to go with the ‘fufu’ that forms the basis of 

their diet. 

Tuition fundraiser: 

Our crokinole fundraiser in April 

raised $4230 for school fees.  We are 

most grateful!  Thank you!  You are 

invited to join us for more crokinole and fun on  September 14  to raise the 

tuition for fall semester! At the YFC building, 433 King Street, September 14 

at 7:00.  Every $100 Cdn provides tuition for one student for the fall. 

 

A message directly from Georgette: 

THANK YOU FOR ALL AND  

GREETING TO EVERYBODY! 

 

Thank you for all and thank you for all the group. 

Your assistance is so important and we have nothing to give back. 

God bless you all. 

Kids are asking, when will you come again. 

MAMA Georgette 

 

 

 

We invite you to a monthly commitment or an annual donation.  We issue income tax receipts for all donations.   

• Cheques: payable to Accountable Development Works, 181 Canora St., Winnipeg, MB, R3G 1T1.   

• Easy automatic deposit arrangements – contact Nel Derksen at nel.derksen@gmail.com 

• Or donate online on Canada Helps / Accountable Development Works / Congo’s Children 

https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/accountable-development-works/#donate_now  

 

We look forward to hearing from you! 

Juls Rempel, Brian Wiebe, JohnDavid Pankratz, Nel Derksen, John Derksen 

Kim and Zakk Fast, Dan and Rachel Bergman, Hayley Summers 
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